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ELOYD'S REGISTER OF SEIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

4th May, 1954,

Dear Sir,

With reference to the Boiler Survey which
became due on the Steamer "JANE LANNG" at the
end of August last year, I have to inform you |
that at the beglnning of Marech the Owners informed
the Copenhagen Surveyors that the vessel was bound
for Loblito and that they had instructed their,
Agehts, Messrs. Hull, Blyth & Co., to arrange
for the inspection in question to be carried out
at that port. The Owners now state they have
received a cablegram from the above firm (who are
Lloyd's Agents at Lobito) to the effect that the -
survey has been completed.

In the circumstanees I shall be glad if you
will arrange with Lloyd's Agents to forward to this
Office a copy of their Surveyors' report in order
that the same may receive the consideration of
the Committee.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Committes.

Ps Fe Balfour, Esq_.,
DURBAN.
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